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jeudi 27 février 2020 11:10

RE: Huawei and the ELI Security Union

Dear

On behalf of Vice-President, Margaritis Schinas, I would like to thank you for your invitation to have a 
meeting with

Unfortunately, much to his regret, the Vice-President will not be available for this meeting within the 
first 3 weeks of March due to prior engagements and travel plans foreseen on his agenda during that 
period.

However, Mr. Vlember of the Cabinet responsible for Cyber Security, and
would be please to meet with at our premises in

Brussels in one of the following dates:

- Friday 6/3 14:30-16:30

- Thursday 19/3 17:00 - 18:00

Could you please let us know which of these slots are convenient for you as well? 

Looking forward to hearing from you.

Best regards,



Date : vendredi 14 février 2020 à 18:16:18

Objet : Huawei and the EU Security Union

Dear, Ms.

believe you may see this weekend at the
Munich Security Conference (MSC) and I note the remarks of Commissioner 
Schinas at MSC stressing the need for trust to build a true security union in the 
EU. EU Member States will now proceed with national approaches to implement 
measures from the EU 5G toolbox that may destabilize coherence of the external 
and internal dimensions of security in the EU. I would be very grateful for an 
opportunity for Commissioner Schinas to meet

during the first three weeks of March in Brussels 
or Strasbourg to discuss cybersecurity of critical infrastructures.

Best regards
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